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Meadow Vista Breaks Ground


Dana Point Development Corporation is pleased to announce that construction has begun on the Meadow Vista senior project in the City of North Platte, Nebraska.

The development will consist of six (6) senior rental duplexes (12 separate units). Each unit will be approximately 1350 sqft, with three (3) bedrooms, two (2) baths and large garages.

The development will include extra amenities and upgrades such as vaulted ceilings, tray ceiling in master bedroom, crown molding, washers/dryers/dishwashers in each unit, brick/shutter accents, extra storage, a community garden, some Green Built standards and more.


“We are looking forward to continuing to provide quality homes in the City of North Platte. We hope our residents enjoy these homes and the beautiful community we are creating,” commented Matt Thomas, President of Dana Point Development Corporation.
